
Our 26th Annual Strike Against Child Abuse Bowling Tournament was held this past weekend, October 7th at Bird Bowl. We would
like to thank everyone for coming out and supporting our agency once again. It was a great turnout! FRC would like to thank all of
our sponsors: Gables Insurance Agency, Mitchell Stern, Marcum, Sapoznik, 4IT, Inc, Miami Dade- District 5 and Citrus Family Care

Network. We had over 300 guests in attendance who enjoyed a day of friendly competition. Congratulations to the top three
highest scoring teams: Yard House took home 3rd and 1st place and Miami Dade Fire Rescue took second place!

We hope everyone had a fantastic time and went home with some of the gift cards and/or silent auction items. Thank you again
and see everyone next year!
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F A M I L Y  M A T T E R S :  N E W S  A N D  I N F O R M A T I O N  F R O M  F A M I L Y  R E S O U R C E  C E N T ER
O F  S O U T H  F L O R I D A ,  I N C .  A  N O N - P R O F I T  O R G A N I Z A T I O N  D E D I C A T E D  T O  T H E

P R E V E N T I O N  A N D  T R E A T M E N T  O F  C H I L D  A B U S E  A N D  N E G L E C T .

N e w s l e t t e r



Publix Foundation awarded $2,500 for After-School Tutoring
Dilworth, Lloyd, and Helen FDN TUA Foundation awarded $6,500 for

After-School Tutoring

Thank you to all of our donors that
contributed on this important day!

Thank you Branches for providing and delivering 150
meals to our families homes on Thanksgiving Day. Our
families were able to eat warm prepared meals with

their loved ones!

GRANTS

13 children were adopted!



Thank you so much to all of our sponsors this year for supporting our agency by
sponsoring a child(ren), hosting a toy drive, donating gift cards to our teenagers,

purchasing gifts through our Amazon wish list, posting about our drive, etc. Also, a huge
thank you to Citrus, two of our Board Members, Kevin Veilleux and Rick Alberty along

with the Coral Gables Bar Association, Teamsters Local 769, Universal Property, Mount
Sinai, Life Center for Healing and Growth and Ashley Cuervo for hosting a toy drive for

FRC. Another huge shout out to Neighbors 4 Neighbors for getting 20 of our families
adopted for the holidays, Hands of Hope Foundation for throwing a holiday party for 25
of our children and to Silvia Rossbach and her daughter for donating her birthday gifts
to our agency. And lastly to Plymouth Congregational Church, you sponsored 175 of our

children; all the sponsors who helped for this, THANK YOU, the gifts were out of this
world! You definitely made a difference in at least one of the children’s lives this year
during the holidays. Thank you for making their holidays a lot brighter. We hope you

have a wonderful and safe holiday!

Holiday toy drive 2023



GET YOUR TICKETS TODAY! DON’T MISS OUT ON THE SALE!
https://one.bidpal.net/artfromtheheart2024/welcome

upcoming 

EVENTS


